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Booking form for Friday afternoon Childcare - 13:00 – 15:15 - from September 2020 

 
 We will continue to close to the majority of children on a Friday afternoon.   

 If you are a key worker or not at home because you are out at work, please complete this form 
and book a space in our childcare on a Friday afternoon.   

 There will be no cost for this Friday afternoon childcare.    

 All teachers will be having their statutory PPA time during Friday afternoon.  The decision to 
maintain this closure to the majority of children on a Friday, is to prevent more staff than 
absolutely needed going into the different bubbles during the week and therefore reducing the 
potential for the spread of Covid-19 should we have a case. 

 Friday afternoon childcare finishes at 15:15, if you need your child to go Pitsop after this, you 
will need to book in advance. Further details regarding Pitstop will following due course. 

 
Please complete this form and return to the school office, if you need a Friday afternoon space 
for your child. 

 

Child(ren)’s name  
 
 
 

 

Child(ren)’s class  
 
 
 
 

Reason for wanting a 
Friday afternoon 
space* 
 
*You will need to 
attach evidence e.g. a 
letter from your 
employer to confirm 
why you need a Friday 
afternoon space for 
your child. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Parent’s signature: __________________________________ 
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